
YOUR FIRST CITY 
WATER BILL

WHEN WILL IT ARRIVE?
»» Late January | Early February

LET US KNOW WHAT YOU THINK!
Please answer the short survey and feedback form

WHY THE CHANGE? 
»» Standard practice for munipalities to bill property  

		   owners rather than renters
»» Reduces administrative costs
»» Recognize change is inconvienent, why we are  

		   giving as much notice as possible	

www.whiterockcity.ca/mywater

HOW CAN I PAY? 
»» Online banking
»» Debit plan withdrawal
»» By mail
»» At financial institutions 
»» In person at City Hall  

		   by cash, cheque or 
		   NEW! debit card

OUR CUSTOMERS:
»» Property Owners
»» Strata Corporations
»» Property Management 

		   Companies


